
January 07, 2025 

To,     

The BSE Limited 

25th Floor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street, Fort 

Mumbai – 400 001        

 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Exchange Plaza 

5th Floor 

Plot No. C/1, G Block, 

Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East) 

Mumbai – 400 051 

 

The Audit Committee,  

International Gemmological Institute (India) Limited 

702, 7th Floor, The Capital 

Bandra Kurla Complex 

Bandra (E), Mumbai 400 051, 

Maharashtra, India 

 

Dear Sir,  

Ref: Declaration as per Regulation 31(4) of Securities and Exchange Board of India (Substantial 

Acquisition of Shares and Takeovers) Regulations, 2011 (“Takeover Regulations”).  

With reference to the above, we confirm that, except as already disclosed during the financial year under 

Regulation 31(1) of the Takeover Regulations, we have not made any encumbrance on our shareholding 

in International Gemmological Institute (India) Limited (“Listed Company”) either directly or 

indirectly, during the financial year ended 31.12.2024. 

Please take this intimation on record.  

Thanking You.  

Yours faithfully 

 

For and on behalf of BCP Asia II TopCo Pte. Ltd.  

 

 

 

Authorised Signatory  

 

 

Docusign Envelope ID: 97F62F8F-6D37-4D84-9BC3-BE03CE02DBFE

/ Director

Melanie Mei Lan Ng
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